March 19, 2012
Mr. David Danner




Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
1300 S Evergreen Park DR SW

PO Box 47259
Olympia, WA  98504-7250

Subject:  
Transmittal letter for Withdrawal of Fare Increase under WAC 480-30-421  d/b/a WHIDBEY-SEATAC SHUTTLE Certificate Number C-1077

Re:  Docket TC- 120276
Dear Mr. Danner:

The attached letter is in regard to the withdrawal of Docket TC-120276.  This withdrawal is the result of the intransigence of staff to recognize or implement the letter or intent of WAC 480-30-421.  The commission has made clear its position on the appropriateness of continued excessive regulation for auto transportation but Mr. Eckhardt and his staff refuse to acknowledge this change.  Therefore, this company is left no further viable option other than to withdraw its request at this time.
Thank you very much.

Sincerely,

John J. Solin

Mike Lauver

Members LLC
SEATAC SHUTTLE, LLC

d/b/a Whidbey-SeaTac Shuttle

PO Box 2895

Oak Harbor, WA  98277

360-679-4003 Phone

360-323-8894 Fax

